
www.HarvestDothan.comDothan, AL 334-702-6555

Harvest is a large church; we have the 
opportunity to do some incredible 
things. Each year we have three large 

conferences: Spiritual Life (spring), Youth 
(summer), and Fall Renewal. Many ministries 
have started out of Harvest both locally and 

internationally. We are able to give a substantial amount to 
global missions and local missions. We can also do extra cool 
things like have nice lights, livestream our services, and keep 
our lawns looking in tip top shape. All of these have a place of 
importance in the Kingdom of God. Nevertheless, the most 
important thing we do is make disciples. 

Even before Harvest was a large church, we were committed 
to making disciples. Jesus gave us this mission (Matt 28:19), 
and how we accomplish it makes the difference of whether 
or not our church is successful and whether or not you are 
successful in this life.

I recently read an outstanding pamphlet written years ago by 
Dawson Trotman called “Born to Multiply.” In it he tells the 
story of a young man he discipled and sent off to his naval 
ship to make disciples of others. The young man quickly 
gathered a decent sized group and began discipling them. He 
became discouraged when he faced a lack of commitment 
from the group. He went back to Dawson to get answers, and 
Dawson gave him these words: “Before you have two, you 
must have one.” The young man went back to his ship, found 
one person who was eager to become a disciple of Jesus 
Christ, and taught him everything he knew. By the end of 
World War II there were men on 1,000 navy ships following 
Jesus that could be traced back to the young man who found 
his one. So quite simply I ask the question, “Where is your 
one?”

In the last three years, have you made a disciple? If so, who 
is it and what are they doing now? Maybe it is through our 
discipleship phases, small groups, or just in a simple one-
on-one setting. However it may happen, let us keep to the 
mission of making disciples.
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“ The harvest 
is plentiful but 

the workers 
are few. Ask 
the Lord of 
the harvest, 
therefore, 
to send out 

workers into his 
harvest field.”  
Matthew 9:36-38
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Attendance

In the Spotlight

Men’s Breakfast
Saturday, June 24, 8:30am, Youth Room

See page 3 for details.

Wired
June 25-30, dothan civic center

We have purchased tickets this year for Sunday and Monday 
nights of WIRED week (community-wide youth event). 

Sunday at 7:30pm - Worship: David Crowder, Speaker: Brad 
Jones. Monday at 7pm - Worship: Passion, Speaker: Louie 

Giglio. Get your tickets this Sunday at the Resource Center for 
$26 each (limited availability).

Celebrate Freedom
Sunday, July 2, 6:30pm

Join us for Harvest’s 4th of July family celebration! We will 
be showing a movie in the Worship Center and in the Youth 
Room (details TBA). Stick around afterwards for food and 

fellowship outside in the back parking lot. Childcare will be 
available during the movie for preschool and under.

Harvest Youth Conference
July 16-19, 6-10pm

It takes an army of volunteers each year to make our Youth 
Conference successful. We would love for you to be a part of 

what God is doing in the youth group this summer! Sign up to 
volunteer online at www.HarvestDothan.com/HYC.  

Back-to-School Prayer Walk
Sunday, July 30, 5pm

Visit www.HarvestDothan.com for details!

Fall Renewal Conference
September 24-26 | Speaker: Dr. Chris Bounds
Save the date! Four services: Sunday morning (8:45 or 10:45) 
and Sunday-Tuesday evenings at 7pm. This conference is a 
wonderful opportunity for us to find renewal, refreshing, 

transformation, and growth. We ask everyone at Harvest to 
give this top priority for the fall.
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Group Life

Keith Frith | Small Groups Pastor
334-702-6555 x232 | grouplife@harvestdothan.com

Summer Break
Wednesday night Open Small Group will be taking a break through July 4. Not all small groups will 
break during the summer. Childcare will still be available for other groups who wish to meet during 
this time. If you’re interested in joining a small group this summer and would like to know what is 
offered, please email grouplife@harvestdothan.com.

New Open Small Group study
Our new Open Small Group study, Driven by Eternity, will begin on Wednesday, July 5, at 6:45pm 
in the Worship Center. Everyone is invited to attend.

Bad Girls of the Bible
This Women’s Group meets on Wednesdays at 6:30pm in Room 106. Join us!

ministry teams

Sandy Uhler | Director of Ministry Teams
334-702-6555 x237 | ministryteams@harvestdothan.com

Men’s Breakfast 	   
Saturday, June 24, 8:30am, Youth Room. All men 
ages 12 and up are invited to join us for food, 
fellowship, and a guest speaker. This is a free 
event; donations are accepted.

Christmas in July	  
The Operation Christmas Child team is collecting 
items for shoeboxes during the month of July.  Items 
needed: pencils, crayons, markers, washcloths, 
toothbrushes, combs, hair-accessories, small toys, 
and coloring books. Donations can be dropped 
off at the Resource Center on Sundays or at 
the church office (M-Th, 9am-3pm). For more 
information contact Cheri Sutton at 334-237-
2102 or shalomcsx2@gmail.com.

Spotlight on Ministry Teams
Contact us at 702-6555 x231 or ministryteams@
harvestdothan.com for more information on 
how to join any of the following teams:

•	 Coffee Bar: Team members greet and assist 
the congregation as they prepare their morning 
coffee during the break of the church service. 
They also make sure the coffee bars are fully 
stocked and wiped clean.

•	 Doorgreeter: Doorgreeters welcome people 
as they enter Harvest Church for Sunday 
morning services. They also help with directing 
people in finding areas of the church and refer 
visitors to the guest info table and info boards.

•	 Freshen-Up: This team makes sure restrooms 
are clean and inviting by keeping them tidy 
and replenished with necessities before, 
between, and after services.

•	 Mother’s Room: Team members minister 
to the needs of new mothers who utilize the 
Nursing Mothers Room on a regular basis.

•	 Refreshment Clean-Up: Members of this 
team wash all the used snack trays, water/
juice pitchers, and coffee urns.

Follow us on Instagram
@team_harvest

Join us on Facebook
Harvest Church Ministry Teams (email us with a request to be added)
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congregational care

Roy Rogers | Congregational Care Pastor
334-702-6555 x234 | ccare@harvestdothan.com

New Members
The following people joined 
Harvest on Sunday, May 28: 
• Max Ascher 
• Robert Bass 
• Kimberly Baxley 
• Pete Choke & Jennifer Meuli   	
   (children: Alexis Meuli, 		
   Gabriel Choke, & Abigail 	
   Choke) 
• Jerry Clements 
• Caleb Holland 
• Hannah Holland 
• Amanda Lamb (child: 		
   Mackenzie Ney) 
• Andrea & Michael 		
   Montgomery (children: Eric 	
   & A. J. Montgomery) 
• Jerry & Laura Pearce 	    	
   (children: Aubree & Blake 	
   Pearce) 

• Betty Prentice 
• Hannah Popwell 
• James Popwell 
• Danny & Jenny Ray (children: 	
   Jake & Logan Ray) 
• Kadesh Santiago (children: 	
   Gianna Santiago & Jacob 	
   Wozniak) 
• LaShawn Valley (child: 		
   Kristopher Sims) 
• Jennifer Watford (children: 	
   Devantae Watford & Jahae 	
   Allen)

Baptisms
The following people were 
baptized on Sunday, May 28: 
• Jerry Clements 
• Hannah Popwell

Births
• Perez Antonio Tolbert (son 
of Tiffany Pena) was born on 
Thursday, May 25.

Bereavements
Please be in prayer for the 
following people: 
• Kay Gilmore and family 
during the loss of her father, 
Perry Williamson. 
• Carol Sheppard and family 
during the loss of her brother, 
Dennis Morris. 
• Alisa Rowland and family 
during the loss of her mother-
in-law, Marie McAnulty. 
• Carrie Wesley and family 
during the loss of her brother, 
Russell Wesley.

harvest worship & Performing arts
Rusty Frith | Director of Worship & Performing Arts Academy

334-702-6555 x247 | worship@harvestdothan.com

Choir Summer Break
The adult choir will not meet during the months 
of June and July. They will start back on August 
6 at 5:15pm in Room 205.

United Community 24-hour 
worship & Prayer
Friday, June 23, 7pm - Saturday, June 24, 7pm at 
New Freedom Church (115 Depot St, Webb, AL 
36376). Join us as several worship leaders and 
churches from our community gather to pas-
sionately seek the Lord together. On Saturday, 
the Harvest Church worship team will be lead-

ing during the 4-5pm time slot, and Andi & Wes 
Jackson will be leading during the 11am-12pm 
time slot.

Harvest Worship Team
Musicians Needed
The purpose of the Worship Team Ministry is 
to lead the congregation in a time of authentic 
worship that will glorify and praise our Father. 
We currently have open positions for drum-
mers and guitar players. Auditions are required. 
To find out how to become part of this team of 
skilled musicians and vocalists, email worship@
harvestdothan.com or call 334-702-6555 x247.
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Harvest Kids

Noah’s Park

Charlene Scribner | Children’s Ministry Director
334-702-6555 x236 | kids@harvestdothan.com

Bonnie West | Nursery & Preschool Coordinator
334-702-6555 x241 | preschool@harvestdothan.com

Noah’s Park Volunteers
Summer is a busy time for most families. With children out of school, many people are taking 
time off and traveling for vacations. Noah’s Park needs more team members at this time. Please 
email preschool@harvestdothan.com if you are able to help. Thank you! “Saying ‘Yes’ to Nursery/
Preschool means... cuddles, giggles, silly faces, singing, tears, sharing, and showing God’s love.”

MANual
All preteen (4th-6th grade) boys and their dads 
are invited to join us for the all new MANual 
Conference on Saturday, June 24, from 10am-
12:30pm in the Worship Center. There will be 
guest speakers, a time of worship, 5 how-to sta-
tions, swag bag, and more! Register online at 
www.HarvestDothan.com/Man-ual ($10 regis-
tration fee).

winshape community Camp
July 3-7 at Northview High School (for 1st-9th 
graders). WinShape was started by the late 
founder of Chick-fil-A, S. Truett Cathy, as a 
way for kids to experience a summer camp 
slam packed with fun, adventure, and learn-
ing. The camp has been spreading through the 
nation since it began in 1985 and this year it’s 
coming to our community! You don’t want to 
miss out on this amazing opportunity at such 
a great price. Sign up online today at camps.
winshape.org/day-camps/first-baptist-church. 

Please contact us at 702-6555 x236 or kids@
harvestdothan.com for more details.

Konstruction Zone
K-4th grade | Sunday mornings in KZ (B-210)
“Saying ‘Yes’ to Elementary means… ques-
tions, hugs, games, imagination, listening, fun, 
and being silly!” Interested in volunteering on 
Sundays in KZ? Contact us at kids@harvestdo-
than.com.

XtremeKidz
K-4th grade | Wednesdays at 6:30pm in B-108
We are currently taking a break for the sum-
mer. We will resume on July 12.

H56
5th-6th grade | Wednesdays at 6:30pm in KZ 
(B-210)
H56 is specifically geared to teach preteens how 
to grow their faith in Christ. Join us every week 
and be sure to bring your friends!

Subscribe to text alerts
text “@harvkids” to 81010 for k-4th grade info
text “@site56” to 81010 for 5th/6th grade info

Follow us on Instagram
@harvestkidsdothan

find us on Facebook
Harvest Kids Dothan
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Harvest Youth

Josh Moore | Youth Pastor
334-702-6555 x250 | youth@harvestdothan.com

Youth Open Small Group
Sundays from 6:30-8pm. Meet in the Youth 
Room for worship, big group teaching, and 
small group discussion. July 2, 9, 23, & 30; Au-
gust 6.

Afterglow
Hang around after our Wednesday night ser-
vices this summer for games and fellowship 
from 8:15-9:15pm. We will transport students 
to off-campus locations. Parents, pick up at the 
Afterglow locations. July 5: Night swimming at 
the Hollands’ house, July 12: Bowling at Dothan 
Lanes ($3); August 2: Volleyball at Harvest.

Sports & Swim
Join us this summer on Thursdays from 10am-
3pm for Sports & Swim! Drop off and pick up 
in the Youth Room. Bring $3 for lunch. July 6: 
Movie Day at AMC, July 13: Westgate/Hils ($3), 
August 3: Westgate/Davis ($3).

Motion student conference
M17 | July 27-29 | Birmingham Civic Center. 
This is for Discipleship students only. Cost: 
$120; $60 deposit and HY release form is due 
July 1. We only have a limited number of spots, 
so get your money and form turned in asap! 
Email youth@harvestdothan.com for more info.

Follow us on Instagram
@hydothan

Subscribe to text alerts
text “@hydothan” to 81010

youth group meeting
Wednesdays at 6:45pm

Wednesday Night HY Services
6:45-8:15pm in the Youth Room (upstairs Education Bldg) | worship & teaching

Tuesday Night Prayer
7-7:45pm at Prayer House downtown (200 Morgan Street)

HYC2017

Harvest Youth Conference  July 16-19
Speakers: Jeremy Quintini & Mike Bond

This is our biggest youth event of the year! Don’t miss it!
HYC Work Day: July 10, 1-3pm, Youth Room. 

We need many adult volunteers to make the conference a success. If you are able to 
help out, sign up online at www.HarvestDothan.com/HYC.

# H Y C 2 0 1 7      # U n m o v a b l e      # H i t i t l i k e y o u l i v e



Spotlight on Missions
How Your Giving is Changing the world

Harvest Church is glad to be a long-term partner with Wycliffe Associates. The vision of Wycliffe 
is that there are hundreds of millions of people without God’s Word in their heart language. Their 
continued goal since 1967 is to see every verse translated into every tongue to reach every heart. 
Last year, Wycliffe staff and volunteers worked in 76 countries to speed Bible translations by pro-
viding technology, volunteers, discipleship, and church planting.

One exciting new program is Wycliffe’s MAST Program that began in 2014. Using new technol-
ogy, the New Testament is now available in 58 new languages, with 100 more translations nearing 
completion. Many of these translations are being made in nations where Christians are experi-
encing ongoing persecution.

Language/Translation Facts:
•	 Languages currently spoken in the world: 7,097
•	 Languages that need a Bible translation project started: 3,771
•	 Languages that have Scripture: 2,932; of these, 555 have an adequate Bible, 1,333 have an 

adequate New Testament, and 1,045 have at least one book of the Bible
•	 Total number of languages in which Bible translation is in progress: 2,771

Please pray for Wycliffe Associates as they continue in this vital work advancing the gospel. Pray 
for translators to be given wisdom from the Holy Spirit. Pray for the providing of finances as they 
seek to provide the Bible to all 7,097 languages by the year 2025.

Harvest members, Mark Fleming and Tony Payne, would like to thank everyone 
for praying for them during their time in Haiti. They led a pastors training confer-

ence with almost 300 in attendance! Please contintue to pray that the training 
that has been given will lead to the salvation of many and encourage the growth 

of much fruit in the lives of Haitian believers.

Experience a dynamic weekend without traveling hundreds of miles! The 
Strength of a Champion Men’s Conference is designed to help men be real 

champions in their relationships with God, family, friends, and others. This Friday 
evening and Saturday morning conference will feature great communicators who 
will help each man understand how to succeed in these critical areas. The cost is 
$20 per person and includes dinner on Friday night, breakfast on Saturday morn-

ing, and conference program. For more info or to purchase tickets, visit www.
cbadothan.com/ministries/mens-ministry.

The  Strength of a Champion
A u g u s t  1 1 - 1 2  |  R i d g e c r e s t  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h
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